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Zilgme, Katie (DPU)

From: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 12:24 PM
To: Zilgme, Katie (DPU)
Cc: Ray, Peter (DPU)
Subject: D.P.U. 20-75; EDC early responses available in file room

Good afternoon,  
Per the Department’s request, the Distribution Companies have provided certain responses to questions posed in 
D.P.U. 20-75, Att. A, ahead of the December 17th comment deadline.  These responses are now available in the online 
file room (https://eeaonline.eea.state.ma.us/DPU/Fileroom/dockets/bynumber; enter “20-75”). 
Best,  
 
 
Katie Zilgme 
Hearing Officer 
Legal Division 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station, Fourth Floor 
Boston, MA  02110 
Katie.Zilgme@mass.gov 
 
 


